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Question 
I would be grateful if the following could be handled as an FOI request.  
   
1.         Please provide the job titles of each person employed within the board’s 
senior management team  
2.         For each of the job titles provided in question 1, please provide the salary 
range for each individual position and separately the employers NI/pension costs 
associated with the posts.  

 

Answer 
Please see the information requested in our renumeration reports that are published 
on our websites,  Annual Report and Accounts (scottishambulance.com)  
  
The report for 23/24 has been exempt under section 40 of the Freedom of 
information Scotland Act 2002, Audit Functions.  This exemption applies if its 
disclosure under this Act would, or would likely to, prejudice substantially the 
exercise of the Scottish Ambulance Services functions in relation to the audit of the 
accounts.  
  
The figures in your request are currently going through an audit process and will be 
published in December 2024 after they have been approved by parliament.  
 

https://www.scottishambulance.com/publications/annual-report-and-accounts/

